
 

WCCPC / WCTS TRANSIT VAN  

 

 

 
Warren County Common Pleas Court  

is pleased to announce their new pilot transportation  program in  

conjunction with Warren County Transit Service.  

 

Beginning Wednesday, October 30, 2024, a WCCPC/WCTS van will be 

 making client pickups in or near Montgomery, Hamilton and Butler counties.  

 

The van will transport Common Pleas Court clients, for no charge, to the  

WCCPC courthouse and back to their pickup location. 

 

The van service is only available on Wednesday’s, and only for those  

having an appointment, drug screen, or court appearance at the courthouse.  

 

For additional details and schedule of pickup/departure times and 

 locations, scan the QR code below. 

 
 

 

*Service may be late or suspended due to traffic, weather, detours, accidents, strikes,  

disasters or other circumstances. 

 

 


